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Dear Harold: 

Hard to believe that hte year is half over. I am glad you are out of 

the nursing home, I hope Lit can come home soon. 

I presume you saw the article in Skeptic magazine called CASE OPEN VS. 

CASE CLOSED. I sent a copy to McKnight a few weeks ago. 

I have been busy and preoccupied. I am teaching a course in history 

at the Kentucky College of Business.Good students. Seem interested 

in both the King case and JFK. 

Don Wilson, the former FBI agent that says he found business cards and 

such in James Earl Ray's car, called me recently. I had lost touch 

because he closed his business, and I did not have his home number. 

To make a long story short, he feels his phone is tapped, his 

tires have been slashed, the FBI has apparently told his local 

police dept. that he is a bad character, and his wife was followed by 

a Milwaukee FBI agent for three days, intimidation. 

I think he wants to call you. If you are up to it, I will give him your 

number. He read the book I sent him, Frame Up. 

Sorry I missed your call the other day. I have been keeping "summer 

hours", doing some work at home. 

We are fine, breaking in a new dog. Our old German Shepherd Ruder, died 

this spring. We got hooked up with German Shepherd rescue, and found 

one next door in Shelby county. What does it say about my life that 
I. get more satisfaction from getting a dog out of the pound than 
almost any other aspect of my life? 

Love, 

Bill 


